
SAC REPORT  
TO COMMISSION
Ben Kessler, Chair

December 8, 2022



Contact Edwina Teye for more 

information and meeting 

slides, eteye@morpc.org



Winter Central Ohio

Greenways Forum

December 6, 2022



SUSTAINABLE2050

• Sustainable2050 Member spotlight: 

City of Whitehall Food Waste Drop 

Off Program

• Next Sustainable2050 meeting -

Friday, December 9, 9:30am at 

MORPC.

• Contact Brandi Whetstone, 

Sustainability Officer,  

bwhetstone@morpc.org 



Next meeting: 

Wednesday, December 14 

2:30 - 4:00 p.m.

2023 Meeting Schedule*

• February 15

• April 19

• June 21

• September 20

• December 13

*All meetings occur 2:30 - 4:00 p.m.

SUSTAINABILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 



Wishing you a happy and healthy 

holiday season!



BEN KESSLER

Chair

Sustainability Advisory Committee

bkessler@bexley.org

LAURIE JADWIN

Vice Chair

Sustainability Advisory Committee

laurie.jadwin@gahanna.gov

BRANDI WHETSTONE

Sustainability Officer

Mid-Ohio Regional Planning Commission

T: 614.233.4174 

bwhetstone@morpc.org

111 Liberty Street, Suite 100

Columbus, OH 43215 
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